
                     

                                                 

                                                                      

29 July 2024 

Excellency, 

In our capacity as Co-Facilitators of the Outcome Document of the Fourth International 

Conference on Financing for Development (FFD4), we have the honor to announce the Call 

for Inputs into the Elements Paper for the Outcome Document. 

We highly value your substantive input to support our work in preparing the Elements 

Paper leading to the Zero Draft of the FFD4 Outcome Document. Therefore, we sincerely 

request all the Member States, in the national capacity and as groups, CSOs and all other 

stakeholders to submit your input by 15th October 2024 as guided in the call for inputs. We 

have also attached herewith the 'Call for inputs for an Elements Paper' for further information. 

For details on the call for input and other processes, you are kindly requested to visit 

the FFD4 website. 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of our highest consideration.  

                                                                              

 Chola Milambo                                                                    Merete Fjeld Brattested 

Permanent Representative of Zambia                             Permanent Representative of Norway 

to the United Nations                                                              to the United Nations 

                                                                        

Lok Bahadur Thapa                                                           Héctor Vasconcelos 

Permanent Representative of Nepal                                 Permanent Representative of Mexico 

           to the United Nations                                                          to the United Nations 

 

https://financing.desa.un.org/ffd4

